
 

 

Parents at Wheatfields School (PAWS) AGM 

Tuesday 10th October @7pm 

 
Please join us for this year’s PAWS AGM where your committee 

will be decided (link on  emails or Dojo). PAWS do so much for 

our school and raise a huge amount of money for the children, 

which we are very grateful for. If you feel you could spare a 

small amount of time to help, please email: pawscommit-

tee@gmail.com   

9th October 2023 

Mrs Verney-Davies 

Acting Headteacher 

 In The News 

Upcoming Dates: 

 

Harvest Festival:  

Monday 16th October 

Parent Consultations: Wednesday 

18th & Thursday 19th October 

PAWS Halloween Dress Down Day: 

Friday 20th October 

Half Term Holiday: Monday 23rd to 

Friday 27th October 

Secondary Application Deadline: 

Tuesday 31st October 

Van Cols Photos:  

Wednesday 1st November 

Y5 Egyptian Day:  

Thursday 2nd November  

Bonfire Lunch:  

Friday 3rd November 

Parent Consultation Slots 

 
Please see your emails for the link! Booking opens on Tuesday 

10th at 6:30am and closes Monday 16th at 10am. There is only 1 
slot per child. If you book more than 1, you will be asked to 

choose. This year, we are also offering slots with Mrs Cutbush, our 

SEMH Lead. These slots can only be booked in person, over the 

phone, via email or Dojo. 

Farewell 

 

We wish a fond farewell and good 

luck to Mrs Patricia Jones, our  

Deputy Manager at Wheatfields 

Preschool. Tishy started her time at 

the Preschool over 20years ago. 

She has had an enormous impact 

on many children and families 

here, and we wish her all the best 

in her next adventure.  

 

A new Deputy Manager will be 

joining us after the half term  

holidays.  

October Half Term 2023 

Cambs Holiday  

Voucher Scheme 

 

Supermarket vouchers for 

those families in receipt of 

Free School Meals will be 

sent out during half term. 

Please check emails and 

make sure you use your  

vouchers before the cut off. 


